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Classical Guitar Society of Upstate New York www.cgsuny.org

Phone: 607-865-8775 Address: 8 Banta Place, Stamford NY 12167

This short edition of the CGSUNY Newsletter will give you an overview and time schedule for
the Fall Festival. It will also present some reminders that will be helpful. As before, the times
listed may vary a little. You will see that there are two different venues this year. You'll also
notice that the Masterclass with Paul O’Dette is on Sunday morning.

CGSUNY 2013 Fall Festival
Please Note that all events for Most events are in the
Fine Arts Building on the Campus of SUNY Oneonta

The Sunday Collegiate Recital and Pablo Cohen Concert is at the
Unitarian Universalist Church
Overview & Time Schedule of Events

Saturday, October 19th, 2013

10 a.m. - Registration (10:30 may be possible)
10:30 - 12 Noon - Members’ Recital, AM Session
1:00 p.m. - 3:30... - Members’ Recital - Afternoon Session

3-5 - Ensemble playing could go here Francis Wilkin will chair

Venues for Informal Ensemble Playing opportunities will be announced
5-7  Dinner Break

7:30 - Paul O’Dette Concert, a reception will follow

Sunday, October 19th, 2013
10:00 am - 12:30 -Masterclass with Paul O'Dette @ SUNY Oneonta
1:30 p.m. - CGSUNY Collegiate Honors Recital @ Unitarian Universalist Church
3:00 p.m. - Pablo Cohen Concert @ Unitarian Universalist Church




Reminders for All CGSUNY Members

*  We need you to help with publicity. You'll also find a publicity release, in this email as an
attachment. Please consider sending an email to folks on your email list about the Fall
Festival or mentioning the Fall Festival to groups you have contact with - it helps a lot. If
there is a local newspaper or Public Access TV channel, feel free to send the publicity
release to them or send me their contact information and we’ll make arrangements to
send an article on the festival to them.

* The Silent Auction is another way to help. Please consider donating items and/or
services you make or provide. They don’t need to be music related. Simply bring them
along with you to the festival. The Silent Auction is not only an enjoyable function that
we hold along with the music-filled day, but a great way to support our local arts
community.

* Areminder to all that we will be electing Officers and Board Members at the festival. If
you have an interest in being on the board, please let me know. If you wish to nominate
someone, nominations can be made by email to : leshgeor@frontienet.net

* Membership dues of $ 25 for 2013-2014 are also due. Your financial support helps
CGSUNY cultivate an appreciation for the Classical Guitar. It also helps us provide
educational outreach, local concerts and events like the Fall Festival. Tax-deductible
memberships and/or donations can be sent us electronically through PayPal on the
cgsuny.org website. They can also be sent by U.S. Mail to:

CGSUNY
8 Banta Place
Stamford, NY 12167



